
 

 
Benedict Canyon  

Water Pipeline Replacement  

ladwp.com/BenedictCanyon 

Project 

Schedule 
May 2018 – 

November 2018 

 

 

Work Hours 
9 AM-9 PM 

Monday-Friday 

(and on 

scheduled 

Saturdays) 

Region 
Benedict Canyon 

Project Description 
LADWP will be replacing 5,200 

feet of pipeline along Benedict 

Canyon Drive and Liebe Drive.  

 

Hutton Drive, as well as Liebe 

Drive. Construction will take 

place Monday through Friday 

from 9 AM to 9 PM, and on 

scheduled Saturdays between 

9 AM and 6 PM. 

 

Road Closures 
Benedict Canyon Drive will be 

closed for the duration of the 

project during construction hours 

for that entire stretch. Liebe 

Drive will also be closed. All 

roads will be reopened at the 

end of each work day. Local 

access during construction 

hours will be provided to 

residents, designated visitors 

and delivery personnel, and 

placards will be distributed for 

this purpose. Electronic 

message boards and traffic 

control will be in place 

throughout the project. Fire and 

emergency access will be 

maintained at all times. 

 

Visit the project website for 

updates on road closures 

and traffic conditions. 

 

 

 

 

The project will increase water 

supply reliability and improve 

the existing fire protection 

capabilities.  

 

Construction 

Information 
Construction will take place on 

Benedict Canyon Drive 

between Mulholland Drive and 

Project Manager: Matthew Gonzalez | 213-367-1222 | BCWSIP@ladwp.com 

Community Affairs: Michael Ventre | 213-367-1381 | Michael.Ventre@ladwp.com 


